JUSTICE COURT

HONORABLE KEITH BEE

240 NORTH STONE AVENUE
PRECINCT 5

TELEPHONE (520) 724-3505

September 6, 2018

Dear Chairman Elias and Members of the Board:

Please be advised that | am retiring from my position as Justice of the Peace, Precinct 5, Friday,
September 7, 2018 at 5:00pm. '

It has been my honor to serve the constituents of Pima County.

Sincerely,

Hon. Keith Bee




